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Dear Members of TMS Compliance

On the behalf of Chinese Taipei Football Association (hereinafter CTFA), will hereby
declare that from the period of April 1st 2016 to Mar 31st of this year, CTFA have
not registered any intermediaries nor any activities involving intermediaries have

taken place during the said period.

CTFA would also like to take this opportunity to declare the association’s attention

to follow the FIFA’s Regulation on Working With Intermediary accordingly.

Thank You.
Yours Sincerely

Chen, Wei-Jen
General Secretary of Chinese Taipei Foothall Association
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